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Stage 3 Camp update 
 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

As a school, we share your concerns over the current situation with Coronavirus (COVID-19) and the 
effect that it will have in regards to your Childs’ planned school camp for this year. 

Due to the current travel restrictions imposed by Government bodies in most States, all excursions have 
been cancelled. However, we endeavour to be prepared for when the travel restriction is lifted to proceed 
with planned excursions. 

We have been notified that our Travel Agency is currently negotiating with their Suppliers for cancellation 
policies regarding the recent announcements on Coronavirus (COVID-19). Part of these arrangements 
have been to allow us to cancel our excursion at any point in time up until 7 days prior to 
departure without financial penalty. This means that we can cancel our planned trip to Canberra as 
late as week 9 next term. We feel we would like to take advantage of these terms to enable the 
possibility of the excursion proceeding.  

As a result, we ask parents to be understanding during this frustrating time and to continue as if the 
excursion will still go ahead. The office will still be taking payments so that if we are able to proceed, 
there won’t be the financial burden of finding the whole amount at the last moment or the risk of anyone 
not being able to come. Please be assured that any money paid towards this camp will be refunded in 
full should it not go ahead. 

We thank you for your support at this time and we will continue to do our best to ensure students do not 
miss out on excursions, which are an invaluable part of their education. 
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